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Notice 

 
 
The Department of Bengali is organizing a Career Counselling Program on 24th January 2024 to provide 

guidance on opportunities available after completing a degree from the college. The session will focus on 

preparing for competitive examinations and exploring entrepreneurship as a career option. All students are 

encouraged to attend and benefit from this informative program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report on Career Counselling Program on Competitive Examinations and Entrepreneurship 

The Department of Bengali of Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya organized a Career Counselling 

Program on 24th January 2024 to guide students on career opportunities after completing their degree. 

The session focused on the preparation strategies for various competitive examinations and highlighted 

entrepreneurship as a promising career path. Expert speakers provided insights into the skills required to excel 

in competitive exams and shared success stories of entrepreneurs who built successful ventures post-graduation. 

Students actively participated in the session, raising queries about exam patterns, available resources, and 

entrepreneurial opportunities. The program was highly informative, motivating students to explore diverse 

career options and equipping them with practical knowledge for their future endeavors. 

The Department of Bengali extends its gratitude to the speakers and participants for making the session a 

success. 

 

 

 

Twitter link: https://x.com/MugberiaM/status/1750122625593196845  
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Photos of the event 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


